
The Canteen is CLOSED for this weekend. We apologise for 

any inconvenience caused. 

Next weekend: TELOK KURAU NCC 

 

The Priests of the Diocese will go on their annual retreat 

from Monday 13th  to Friday 17th July.   

Masses/Communion Services on these dates will be as  

follows:  

13th to 16th July - 6.15am - Communion Service 

                               - 6.15pm - Mass 

17th July               - 8.30am - Communion Service 

           NO EVENING MASS (Public Holiday) 

Please pray for the clergy in our Archdiocese.  

 

The Katong Catholic Book Centre is offering a 20%  

discount on ALL Bibles from Saturday, 11th to Sunday 

19th July.   

 

Come and celebrate our neighbourhood Mass as a  

community in the home of Lilly and Steven Yeo @ 22 

Salam Walk (467170) on Monday 20th July at 8.00pm.  

For Logistics purposes, please contact Roseline (97536180) 

or Carlos (96704123) to confirm. Celebrant: Fr Damian de 

Wind. All are welcome! 

 

The Daughters of St. Paul will be visiting our parish on  

Sunday 19th July for their annual book sale. They are also 

appealing for funds for their new convent and selling  

tickets to their Centennial Dinner on Saturday, 15th  

August at Bliss Garden Restaurant, Expo 1. Individual tick-

ets at $100, tables at $1,000, donation tables at $10,000. 

Please give them your kind and generous support. 

 

For the weekend of 18th/19th July we shall have Liturgy of 

the Word with Children ONLY on Sunday, 19 July at the 

11.30am mass. 
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INSTALLATION/FAREWELL MASS 
 

Archbishop William Goh will be at the Church of the Holy Family to install Fr. 

Eugene Vaz as the new parish priest. So please join us for the Installation Mass 

of our new parish priest this Saturday, 18th July at 6:00pm. This is also our  

farewell Mass for Fr. Patrick who leaves us for his new appointment at  

St. Bernadette Church. 

After Mass, a buffet dinner awaits all at No. 3 Sea Avenue and this would be an  

opportunity for you to say thank you and goodbye to Fr. Patrick for his 13 years 

of service and commitment to our parish.  

At the same time, we give a warm welcome to Fr. Eugene. May God continue to 

bless both Fr. Patrick and Fr. Eugene in their priestly Ministry.  
 

ALL ARE WELCOME!  
 

The Sea Avenue Car-park will be partially CLOSED for this celebration. 
 

Please note that the Mandarin Mass at 8:00pm is cancelled. 
 

 

ALTAR SERVERS ANNUAL FUND-RAISING & RECRUITMENT DRIVE 
 

Our Holy Family Altar Servers will be having their Annual  

Fund-raising over this weekend of 11th and 12th July  at ALL  

masses. We will be offering for sale our famous brownies as well 

as other favourites such as scones and muffins. Funds raised will 

help fund our yearly activities such as Camps, Soccer Sunday, 

Family Day etc.  
 

WE NEED YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!! 
 

Keen in serving God? Well now you can! Looking for boys aged 9 

and above to join our family of Altar Servers. Training will be 

provided. Our yearly activities include Soccer Sunday, Annual Camps as well as  

outings. A booth will be set up at the main entrance of the Church to accept  

applications for boys willing to serve our Church. For more information, please 

contact Kenneth Chia @ 9274-0400. 

 



The BEFRIENDERS group would like to express their appreciation 

and gratitude to all parishioners for the welcome shown to our 

senior brothers & sisters at last Sunday's 11.30am Mass. They 

truly felt Christ's Love within the community and had great fun 

during the fellowship in the function hall. If you wish to find out 

more about us or maybe know someone who might need a  

Befriender, email us at, befrienders@gmail.com or  

contact either James 9001 7869 or Raymond 9616 0306 

God Bless! 
 

The P1 registration dates for Phase 2B (Catholics) will be from 

Monday 20th July to Tuesday 21st July 2015 at the St.  

Anthony’s Canossian Primary School for Catholic Children born 

between 2 January 2009 and 1 January 2010 (both dates  

inclusive). Please refer to MOE's website at  

http://www.moe.gov.sg/education/admissions/primary-one-

registration/ for information. For more details on the school, do 

log on to the school’s website 

http://stanthonyscanossianpri.moe.edu.sg  

 

SIM Catholic Society will be holding our Freshmen Orientation 

Camp 2015, themed “Come As I Am”. If you are a current  

student in SIM or incoming SIM student, this camp is for you! It 

will be a time to get to know our God better, raise self aware-

ness and meet like-minded friends who will be with you in your 

university life. It will be from 31st July to 2nd August 2015 @ 2 

Lorong Low Koon Singapore 536449. Please register through 

http://tinyurl.com/CSfoc2015 

 

“QUENCH” is a 3D2N Youth Retreat organised by Jesus Youth 

Singapore (affiliated to SACCRE). Come and reconnect with the 

source of all life and bask in His Love!  

Date & Venue: 6th August 8:00pm to 8th August 9.00pm at 

Choice Retreat House. 

Theme: “Let anyone who is thirsty come to me”  

Age Group: 18 - 35 years old 

You can register online at www.singapore.jesusyouth.org.  

For more details email singapore@jesusyouth.org or contact 

Fionne Grace Lai (9006 1884) or Natalie Chan (9688 0412) 

A BIG  

THANK  YOU!! 
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Mass Times 

Weekdays: 

6.15 am (Mondays to Saturdays) 

6.15 pm (Mondays to Fridays) 

8.30 am (Public Holidays) 

Saturday Sunset Masses: 

6.00 pm (English)  8.00 pm (Mandarin) 

Sunday Masses: 

7.15, 9.15 & 11.30 am & 6.00 pm 

(Confession 15 min. before weekend 

masses) 

Novena: 5.00 pm Saturday 

Rev. Fr. Patrick Goh (Parish Priest)         63485842 

Rev. Fr. Damian De Wind                         63448468 

Rev. Fr. Donatien Davaine (On Leave)   63466240 

Secretariat: Pamela Govinden                63440046 

       (secretariat@holyfamily.org.sg)  

                      Andrew Teo                          63440046 

        (bulletin@holyfamily.org.sg) 

Catechetical: Jennifer Tan                        63465357 

          (catechist@holyfamily.org.sg) 

Columbarium: Ronnie Yeo                       63465248 

Holy Family Kindergarten                         64404344 

Katong Catholic Book Centre                   63451413 

 

  CHURCH OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
 

   6 Chapel Road, Singapore 429509 

   Tel: 6344 0046; Fax: 6348 0552 

                    http://www.holyfamily.org.sg  

Adoration Room   Mon– Sat  7am to 10 pm , Sun / Public Holidays: 7am to 8.30pm 

Columbarium   Mon-Sat: 9.30am to 6pm - Sunday: 8.30am to 6pm 

    9.00am to 12.00pm - Public Holidays 

Infant Baptism (monthly)  Preparation last Sunday at 3pm; Baptism 1st Sunday at 4pm 

Liturgy of the Word for Children Every Saturday, 6pm Mass or Every Sunday, 11.30am Mass 

Elders Catechism (Dialect)  Every Thursday, 1pm to 3pm @ Meeting Room, Priest House 

Christian Meditation                                Tuesdays/Thursday 8pm : Wednesdays 7.30pm 

Weddings   Apply at Parish Office at least 6 months in advance 

15th Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

July 12, 2015 - YEAR B 

Sunday Missal Page No: 750 

CALL AND RESPONSE 

“They preached repentance.” (Mark 6:12) Jesus sent out the 

Twelve on test missions to herald God’s coming reign and to heal 

all who heard them. He warned them to stay and preach only 

where they were welcomed. They were to do this, not because 

they were lazy, but to show that God’s freely given gifts need to be 

freely received. This is God’s mysterious plan. The Lord of heaven 

and earth calls us generously, but we need to respond in kind. Will 

we answer the call to God’s reign? 

Sunday Missal Readings for next weekend - 19 Jul 
 

Jer 23:1-6              Eph 2:13-18                 Mk 6:30-34 


